
 
 

March 8, 2023 
 
 

Recently, at the 157c Education Foundation Casino Night benefitting Frankfort Schools on March 3, our 
current president, Marc Dabaco, mentioned during his welcoming remarks that he was currently 
running for the position of Frankfort Village Trustee. We are also aware that one or more of his 
campaign supporters may have brought promotion materials into the event. Our Foundation is aware of 
its obligation to avoid engaging political activity and apologizes any impression that may have been 
conveyed that the Foundation was supporting Mr. Dabaco’s candidacy.   
 
To be clear, the Foundation neither supports Mr. Dabaco’s candidacy nor any other candidate for 
political office. Our Foundation is committed to supporting our schools, faculty and, most importantly, 
the children of Frankfort and we hope to continue to do so in the years to come. 
  
Thank you to all our volunteers, sponsors and community for their time and support to make this one of 
the most successful fundraisers we have ever had! 
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